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15 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Throughout each school year there are opportunities where it is valuable to visit the local 
area to enhance the curriculum for your children. Recent visits have included the local shops, 
Perton Library, Tettenhall fire station and a walk to look at the features of Tettenhall village. 
It is essential that we have parental permission for these educational visits, alongside the   
pre-visits and risk assessments which school carry out before a visit. 

To avoid issuing the same letter each visit or indeed academic year, we are asking parents to 
give permission for any local visit throughout your child’s school life, from Nursery/Reception 
to when they leave in Year 6.  

The consent will be stored on your child’s personal record for their class teachers to be aware 
of. You will be notified in advance of any such trips by the class teacher, but you will not be 
required to sign any further consent forms. By giving conset on Parent Pay, you give us 
permission for your child to take part in any visits to the local area of a 2 mile radius for the 
duration of your child’s time at Woodthorne Primary and Nursery School. If there are any 
changes to this throughout your child’s time at Woodthorne, please let your child’s teacher 
or the office know and we will amend their file accordingly. 

We hope that you will support us in this and allow your child to take part in these 
educational visits.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr T Hinkley  
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